
   

      

   

 

 

 

 

 

    

       

 

      

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   

  

   

   

 

  

  
 

 
  

  
 

 

  
 

 

  
  

 

Janet T. Mills 

Governor 

STATE OF MAINE 

DEPARTMENT OF PROFESSIONAL & FINANCIAL REGULATION 

BUREAU OF INSURANCE 

Anne L. Head 

DPFR Commissioner 

Timothy N. Schott 

Acting Superintendent 

Notice of Public Meeting on Clear Choice Standardized Plan Designs 

March 13th, 2023 at 10:00am 

On March 13th, 2023, at 10:00 a.m., the Bureau of Insurance will conduct an annual review of the 

Clear Choice plan designs in consultation with stakeholders, pursuant to 24-A M.R.S. § 2793(2) and 

Bureau of Insurance Rule Chapter 851, §5(1)(A). The meeting will be held virtually through Microsoft 

Teams. We hope you will be able to join us. 

During this meeting we will discuss: 

• 2024 Clear Choice proposed plans 

• Enrollment indications for 2023 plans 

The proposed 2024 Clear Choice plan parameters will be posted on the Bureau’s webpage prior to 

the meeting. 

To join the meeting: 

• You will need to register using the “Public Event Notices & Related Documents” button on the 
Bureau’s home page www.maine.gov/insurance. 

• We will close registration one business day before the meeting and email the virtual event 
participation information to registered participants. 

• Registered participants may join via Microsoft Teams virtual link or by phone. 

If you have questions about registering or joining the meeting, please contact Karma Lombard at 

karma.y.lombard@maine.gov. 

To submit written comments: 

• Please email them to or mail them to: karma.y.lombard@maine.gov. 
Karma Lombard, Maine Bureau of Insurance, 34 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333. 

Office Location: 76 Northern Avenue, Gardiner, Maine 04345 

Mailing Address: 34 State House Station, Augusta, Maine 04333 

www.maine.gov/insurance 

Phone: (207) 624-8475 TTY: Please Call Maine Relay 711 Consumer Assistance: 1-800-300-5000 Fax: (207) 624-8599 
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